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The Board of Education approved the General Fund bills in the amount $48,550.70. 
 
The Debt Retirement payment in the amount of $127,606.25 was approved by the Board. 
 
The Athletic Fund bills were approved by the Board in the amount of $1,181.45. 
 
NEOLA Policy 5230-Late Arrival and Early Dismissal was adopted by the Board.  
Beginning with the 2013-2014 school year, Deckerville Schools will become a closed 
campus and the students will no longer be able to leave the building at lunch time. 
 
The Board approved the Sanilac County ISD budget as presented by ISD Superintendent, 
Duane Lange at the March 25, 2013 regular board meeting of the Deckerville Community 
Schools. 
 
The following 2013-2014 Winter coaches were approved by the Board as presented by 
Athletic Director, Scott McVittie:  Adam Klee-Varsity Boys Basketball, Jim Gentner-
Volunteer Varsity Boys Basketball, Cory Schumacher-JV Boys Basketball, Todd 
Walker-8th Grade Boys Basketball, Dave Troyer-7th Grade Boys Basketball, Pat Oswald-
Varsity Girls Basketball, Jodi Emming-Volunteer Girls Basketball, Stephanie Gobie-
Volunteer Girls Basketball, Maureen Kirkpatrick-JV Girls Basketball, Doug Kirkpatrick-
Volunteer JV Girls Basketball, Gary Cesefske-8th Grade Girls Basketball, Melissa Tank-
7th Grade Girls Basketball. 
 
Summer office hours for 2013 have been approved by the Board for the secretarial and 
custodial staff.  Beginning the week of June 17th the offices will be closed on Fridays.  
 
The Board approved the lease of school property to the Village of Deckerville for the 
homecoming fireworks display to be held on Friday, August 2, 2013 with Saturday, 
August 3, 2013 as a back up date for rain. 
 
The Board approved a $.10 increase in the lunch prices for students and staff for the 
2013-2014 school year.  Kindergarten through 4th grade elementary lunch will be $1.85, 
5th grade through 12th grade secondary lunch will be $2.10 and adult lunch will now be 
$2.85. 
 
The overnight 8th Grade Mackinaw Island trip for May 22-23, 2013 has been approved by 
the Board. 
 
The Board approved the Chartwells Renewal Contract for the period beginning July 1, 
2013 through June 30, 2014. 
 
The Board approved the International Transmission Company resolution to waive 
Deckerville School’s right to file a claim of ownership of property located on Deckerville 
Road between Farnsworth Road and Stringer Road where a previous country school was 
located. 
 


